
Stephen B. Bran 
Vice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
Indian Point Station 
Broadway & Bleakley Avenue 
Buchanan, NY 10511 
Telephone (914) 737-8116 July 7, 1989 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Document Control Desk 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Station P1-137 
Washington, DC 20555 

SUBJECT: Withdrawal of License Amendment Request Relative to Fan Cooler 
Unit Filtration Systems 

By letter dated June 12, 1987, Consolidated Edison submitted to the NRC 
an application for amendment to the Indian Point Unit No. 2 operating 
license. This application requested an amendment to the Indian Point 
Unit No. 2 Technical Specifications which would revise the operability 
requirements of the containment fan cooler units, delete the requirements 
of their HEPA filters, charcoal adsorbers and associated fire protection 
and detection equipment, and revise the amount of time one containment 
spray pump may be inoperable.  

By letter dated August 3, 1987, Consolidated Edison transmitted a revised 
No Significant Hazards analysis to supplement that application. By 
letter dated May 10, 1988, the part of that application relative to 
containment fan cooler operability was withdrawn. By letter dated June 
29, 1988, the NRC forwarded Amendment No. 132 to Facility Operating 
License No. DPR-26 for the Indian Point Nuclear Generating Unit No. 2.  
That amendment revised Sections 3.3.B and 5.2.C of the Technical 
Specifications as requested.  

Consolidated Edison hereby withdraws the balance of the proposed 
amendment transmitted in the June 12, 1987 application. Subsequent to 
certain reanalyses and firming up our plans for plant modifications, a 
topic we plan to discuss with the staff in the near future, we will 
consider resubmittal of this part of the application in the Fall of 1989.  

Should you or your staff have any questions regarding this matter, 
please contact Mr. Jude G. Del Percio, Manager, Regulatory Affairs and 
Safety Assessment.  

Very truly yours, 
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cc: Mr. William Russell 
Regional Administrator - Region I 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1498 

Mr. Donald S. Brinkman, Project Manager 
Project Directorate I-1 
Division of Reactor Projects I/II 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop 14B-2 
Washington, DC 20555 

Senior Resident Inspector 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
P0 Box 38 
Buchanan, NY 10511 

Mayor Village of Buchanan 
236 Tate Avenue 
Buchanan, NY 10511 

Ms. Donna Ross 
Division of Policy Analysis and Planning 
New York State Energy Office 
Agency Building 2, Empire State Building 
Albany, NY 12223


